
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery  

Newsletter November / December 2019 

Staff News and Training 

Please welcome Sharon to our preschool team! Chloe is a SENCo! Radka has 

returned after her operation on her arm. Staff were busy training last term: Pae-

diatric First Aid, Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator (SENCo), Moving and 

Handling., Positive Behaviour Management and more! 

What We Have Been Doing 

On Wednesdays, we’ve been having Musika sessions! The children have enjoyed 

learning new songs and actions and playing musical instruments. We’ve been 

exploring autumn; going for walks, and playing with lots of natural objects! 

Please like our Facebook page for more regular updates and photographs! 

Dates for Your Diary 

Mon 21st October 

Lunch Time will start at midday 

from now onwards. 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th October 

Little Nursery closed for term time 

only children 

Monday 28th October 

Term 2 starts for term time only 

children 

Winter menu starts                             

Friday 15th November  

Children in Need Day 

w/c 25th November 

Christmas Tree trips TBA 

Wednesday 4th December 

Baby Room Christmas Workshop 

Friday 6th December 

Hythe Bay School Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 10th December 

Preschool Christmas Concert  

Thursday 12th December  

Toddlers’ Christmas concert / 

workshop 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas Party TBC 

Last day of term 2 for term time 

only children 

Tues 24th Dec - Fri 3rd Jan 

Nursery Closed for Christmas 

Monday 6th January 

Term 3 starts for term time only 

children 

All term dates for 2019/2020 are 

available on the nursery website! 

Children In Need and Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you for your support! We raised over £30 for Macmillan and £70 for Mind 

and Young Minds! Please bring some change to donate to our upcoming charity 

events!  

Like us on Facebook  / Follow us on Instagram 

Please follow us online to stay updated! 

Christmas events 

Please see our Dates for Your Diary section for  our Christmas events! Please ask 

a staff member for more information. There will be posters on display nearer the 

time to remind you! We also regularly post reminders on our social media.   

Spare  Nursery Clothes 

Please return any borrowed nursery clothes and ensure that your child has ade-

quate spare clothes in their nursery bag. Clothes donations will also be gratefully 

received - especially trousers! Thank you! 

Water, not juice! 

From term 2, we will be checking that children have water in their water bottles, 

not juice!  Only children on a specific feeding plan will be able to have juice in a 

bottle at nursery. 

Lunch Time Change 

We have moved the children’s nursery lunch time to midday instead of 11:30am, 

as we feel this would suit most family routines. This decision was made following 

a poll on Facebook and votes made by parents on the posters displayed at 

nursery. We are now using the Winter menu. 



November / December 2019 Contact Info 

Admin email: nursery@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Manager email: vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Little Nursery Phone: 01303 260548 

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to access your child’s 

learning journal online! 

All we need is an email address. 

Upcoming Charity Events 

Friday 15th November  - Children in Need Day 

13th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

20th-24th January - Hythe Bay Fundraiser / Wellbeing Week 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to have been awarded funding from the  

Shepway Community Chest to improve our outdoors  

environment. 

Find Us On Facebook: 
 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery Parents and Staff 

 
Public Facebook Page: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

Hythe Bay 

Designated  

Safeguarding  

Leads  Vicki 

Nursery Manager 

 Carolyn 

School  Headteacher 

Radka 

Nursery Deputy Manager 

Carol 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Rebecca 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

Local Authority Designated Officers  

03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  

kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC : 

help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ashford, Kent, TN24 

8XU  

03000 41 56 48  
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